
 

County Offices, Busher Walk, Kendal, Cumbria, LA9 4RQ  

T.  

westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk 

To:  

A66 Northern Trans-Pennine Project Case Team 

National Infrastructure Planning 

 

19 January 2024 

Sent by email only to: A66Dualling@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

A66 NORTHERN TRANS PENNINE PROJECT – REQUEST FOR COMMENTS BY THE 

SECRETARY OF STATE 

Thank you for your email on 5 January 2024, with the Secretary of State’s letter requesting 

comments in relation to the responses received to the 21 December 2023 deadline. 

I am writing to inform you that Westmorland and Furness Council has no comments to 

make. 

Your sincerely,  

Guy Kenyon 

Programme Lead, Infrastructure Planning 

T.  

E. @westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk 

 




